KAMPALA KINDERGARTEN ASSOCIATION
P.0.Box 2823 K’la, Tel: 0414342887, Email:kampalakindergarten@yahoo.com, website: www.kampalakindergarten.com

Tuesday October 31%, 2023
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Re 1: END OF YEAR CONCERT

In reference to our beginning of Term III circular, I am writing to invite you to the KKA End
of year Concert which is scheduled for Saturday November 4%, 2023 at 8:30am at the Wonder
World Amusement Park Auditorium. (Former Didi’s World).

Please take note of the following_

1. All children will participate in their respective classes.

2. Parents should drop their children at the Wonder World by 8:00am. Staff members will
be there by 7:30am to receive them. Please endeavour to keep time or your child may
miss his/ her turn to perform.

3. Every child will come dressed in the dotted school uniform, please remember to label
it for easy identification.

4. The school will provide the children of Kampala Kindergarten Association (KKA)
with a Break meal. We request that you ensure the child eats breakfast before coming.

5. Parents and non-KKA children will not be allowed in the children’s dressing hall when
the concert is going on.

6. To ensure child safety, you will be required to register your child with the class teacher
on arrival and sign him/her out as you go home. No parent will be allowed to pick the
child from the Teacher and sit with him/her in the auditorium.

7. Tickets are on sale at school at UGX 20,000/= for lower seats and UGX 10,000/= for
upper seats. The collections will help us to cover the venue expenses. Please buy them
from the Class Teachers or the office staff.

8. The children will stay home to rest on Monday 6", and Tuesday 7", November 2023.
They will be expected to report back on Wednesday November 8%, 2023 to continue
with the remaining part of the term.

Re 2: CONCERT REHAERSALS

In preparation for the concert, all children will participate in the Rehearsals starting tomorrow
Wednesday 1% and Thursday 2" November 2023 at the Wonder World Auditorium. We
kindly request you to drop your child at the School by 7:30am to help us manage time
effectively. All children of Blue and some of Green (4A &4B) will not be able to go back at
lunch time. We kindly request the concerned parents to note this.

Yours Sincerely;
e

Nanyanzi Lucy
Head Teacher



